Harold and Margaret Burbank

1245 S 54th
Murdo, TN 34567

April 11, 2000

Dear Harold and Margaret,

Thank you for your generous donation. We will put it to good use redecorating the hunting lodge.  Please feel free to drop by any time to see what we’ve done.

Sincerely,

Otis Detweiller, Chair

Essex County Preservation Society

